You are cordially invited

to attend the

West Basin Municipal Water District

DIRECTOR INSTALLATION CEREMONY

Gloria D. Gray
Scott A. Houston
Harold C. Williams

Friday, January 23, 2015 @ 6:00 pm EDWARD C. LITTLE WATER RECYCLING FACILITY 1935 S. Hughes Way • El Segundo, CA 90245

PLEASE R.S.V.P. BY JANUARY 19 to Natalie Miller at nataliem@westbasin.org or 310-660-6211

Business Casual Attire • Light refreshments and hor d'oeuvres served

Event Shuttle Service Available from Carson to El Segundo Seating limited, RESERVATIONS REQUIRED by January 19 to reserve seat.

5:00 pm - Depart from Donald L. Dear Building (17140 S. Avalon Blvd. Carson, CA 90746)

9:00 pm - Depart Edward C. Little Water Recycling Facility for return to Carson.